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@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S   

Dates for your 

diary. 

07.01.2020 

Children return to 

school 

08.01.2020 

Football training 

13.01.2020 

Kids clubs start 

(please ensure 

you have           

rebooked) 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

MERRY CHRISTMAS 

On behalf of all of the staff 

and Governors, I would like 

to wish all of our families a 

wonderful Christmas and a 

very happy new year.  It has 

been a very long and busy 

term and all of the children 

are much in need of a rest.  

We have been plagued with 

sickness for the last few 

weeks.  Thank you for       

supporting us in limiting the 

possibility of bugs spreading 

to other children by keeping 

your children off after an 

episode of sickness.  We 

really hope that all of those 

who have been unwell        

recover well for Christmas 

day and still get to enjoy the 

holidays with their families 

and friends.  We have been 

so proud of our children, as 

always, for so many reasons 

this year.  This morning we 

had our termly merit        

assembly.  Listening to what 

the teachers had written 

about the children was really 

heart warming.  We are 

blessed with such           

hard-working, polite and 

kind children.  Those words 

came up again and again 

throughout the assembly.  

We were so proud of our 

youngest children in the 

school when they performed 

their Christmas nativity play.  

For children so young to be 

able to learn all of the words 

to the songs and to be able 

to read with so much         

confidence and act in front 

of such a large audience 

filled us with a huge amount 

of pride.  We are sure you 

were proud of your little 

ones.  Our wonderful choir 

members 

  

have sang at a variety of 

venues for a host of          

different reasons.  Recently, 

they sang to the residents 

of Poppy Court and then in 

the foyer of Asda.  In Asda, 

they were only there for an 

hour but managed to raise 

an incredible £262 for our 

charity collections.  This 

was an incredible success, 

but they sounded so           

amazing that shoppers felt 

compelled to put something 

in their bucket.  Well done 

children!  There will be lots 

more opportunities for them 

to sing in the New Year and 

we are always glad to            

welcome new members to 

the choir.  

May I please take this          

opportunity to say a huge 

thank you to all of the          

parents that have sent in 

cards, chocolates, biscuits 

and gifts for the staff.  

These acts of generosity 

are never taken for granted 

and we are hugely grateful 

to you for your kindness. 

We return to school on 7th 

January so we look forward 

to welcoming the children 

back then.  

 

 Mass Times for Christmas 

 

Christmas Eve 

 

St. Anne’s Church   6pm 

 

Corpus Christi Church 8pm 

 

Christmas Day 

 

 

Corpus Christi Church 10am 

 

St. Stephen’s Day/Boxing 
Day 

 

St. Anne’s Church 10am 

 

ALL ALTAR SERVERS TO BE    
PRESENT 

New St. Stephen’s Medals will 
be given at this Mass. 

 

Confessions during Advent after 

all Masses except Sunday. 

 

For other Deanery parishes and 

Penance Services please check 

the Deanery Website. 

 

 www.coventry-
catholicdeanery.org.uk 
 

 



 Termly Merity Award Termly Merity Award 

Year R Ahotor Danniella 

Year 1 Harley Ellie-Rose 

Year 2 Regan Kacey-Lee 

Year 3 Jesse Teyah 

Year 4 Kyan Beverly 

Year 5 Aironas Emilia 

Year 6 Rose Alanta 

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated 

a birthday during this week: 

Jaiprakavi, Tamika, Jack T, Heile, Cedric, Victoria K 

Class % Target met 

R 94.8 NO 

1 95.7 NO 

2 95.9 NO 

3 96.9 NO 

4 97.6 YES 

5 96.8 NO 

6 97.3 YES 

 Helpful and 

loving 

Attentive and 

kind 

Listening and 

learning 

Open and     

honest 

1 42 53 140 6 

2 8 37 123 41 

3 29 29 19 21 

4 24 21 37 22 

5 73 72 122 23 

6 16 32 276 3 

Congratulations to Year 4 who 

have won the attendance prize 

for the period of 09/12/2019—

13/12/2019 




